
 

Suit2, 1
st
 Floor, Barkat House, 116-118 Finchley Road, London, NW3 5HT, Tel: 020 7433 3740, Fax: 020 7023 4921 

info@democratiseun.org, www.democratiseun.org 

 

 

 

04.02.2013 

To: Honorable Al Gore 
     2100 West End Ave. 
     Suite 620 Nashville 
     TN 37203 
 

 

Dear Mr Al Gore, 

Allow me sir, to start this letter by saying how much I respect and admire you for all your 

conscientious and dedicated efforts aimed at educating people of the world regarding the impending 

environmental disasters with which mankind is faced. General awareness of the scientific and proven 

facts in this regard is surely the correct first step in the right direction and your name will always be in 

the forefront of the list of people who had made a positive and effective contribution towards dealing 

with these problems in order to resolve them. 

What I have mentioned in my opening statement as above is probably why I have taken the liberty of 

writing to you about a very important matter which has occupied my mind for a long period of time. 

For the sake of brevity and to put the matter in the right perspective, I would like to mention that 

although I am a British subject but I was born in Iran and I’m therefore a Moslem for which I owe no 

apologies to anyone.  Furthermore I’m seventy years old and am not in search of fame or fortune and 

I have started this mission purely and simply on humanitarian grounds.  

With the above necessary preliminaries, I am now going to embark upon the real purpose of this letter 

and my main motivation. 

As you know better than most, we live in a terrible world. Wars, Injustice, Illiteracy, Poverty, Hunger, 

Aids, Threat of impending environmental disasters are to mention a few perils with which mankind is 

and has been struggling and in my view every single human being, to a greater or lesser extent must 

feel responsible and can join our campaign in order to support these efforts which if properly 

implemented will eventually make the world a better place for mankind. 

Sometime ago, after a lot of thought, I came to the conclusion that one has to start somewhere in 

order to attempt to improve matters as far as possible and in this regard the thought of the most 

important international organisation in the world namely the United Nations has always been in the 

forefront of my mind. 

Having studied the historical background of this international institution and its structure according to 

which they have to operate in the General Assembly and the Security Council in particular and  with 

the ridiculous and unjust VETO right for five nations out of the 192 member states (America, Russia, 

China, England and France), I came to the conclusion that this organisation with its unlimited power 

and influence, specially by Veto right holders is not only most dictatorial but also simply hypocritical. 

In order to know what actions as the  founder and co-ordinator of this campaign I have been engaged 

in, I respectfully suggest that you spend a few minutes of your valuable time to have a look at our 

website (www.democratiseun.org), which will I hope put you in the picture in greater details. 
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I would like to emphasize here and now that your views, suggestions and criticisms will be most 

appreciated and will undoubtedly help us to plan our future strategies. 

Allow me sir to end this letter by saying that any positive contribution of any sort which you might 

decide to make towards the success of our mission will be greatly appreciated and further more I am 

sure that in any event, sooner or later, the abolition of Veto rights along and simultaneous with the 

complete restructuring of the united nations organisation will happen and in my view this is an 

inevitability. 

Finally sir whatever you decide to do, that is of course if you agree with the whole idea and notion and 

as long as you support our mission by expressing your views on the subject, your name will be 

forever remembered with utmost respect and admiration. 

I hope to hear from you at your earliest convenience. 

With kindest regards and respect and best wishes 

 

Yours sincerely  

Ala Amirshahi 

Founder and Co-ordinator of Democratise UN 

  

 


